
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2022-2023                                                         Date:- 18/12/2022 

 

 

Notice 
 

This is to inform all students, faculty members, and administrative staff that the Pre-Christmas 

Celebration will be organized Department of tourism & Hotel Management on the 23
rd

 of 

December, 2022. The event promises festive joy and merriment, with a variety of engaging 

activities and performances planned. We warmly invite everyone to join in the festivities and 

make this Christmas celebration a memorable and heartwarming occasion for our college 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Pre-Christmas Celebration, 2022 

The air was filled with anticipation and a festive spirit as the Department of Tourism & Hotel 

Management hosted the Pre-Christmas Celebration on the 23
rd

 of December, 2022. The event 

marked a delightful prelude to the upcoming Christmas festivities, uniting the college 

community in a heartwarming gathering. 

The event commenced with a symbolic gesture of unity and knowledge as the teachers of the 

Department of Tourism & Hotel Management illuminated the ceremonial lamp. This act not only 

signified the enlightenment of minds but also underscored the collective effort and guidance that 

shape the academic journey of our students. 

A highlight of the celebration was the cake-cutting ceremony, which added an extra layer of 

sweetness to the occasion. The cake, beautifully adorned with festive motifs, was cut by 

representatives of the department, radiating a sense of joy and camaraderie. The moment was 

met with applause and cheers, further enhancing the festive ambiance. 

The spirit of sharing and togetherness was exemplified through the distribution of cake among all 

the faculty members of the college. As slices of cake were shared and enjoyed, the gesture 

embodied the essence of the season – a time for spreading happiness and fostering connections. 

The Pre-Christmas Celebration not only brought smiles to the faces of attendees but also served 

as a reminder of the importance of unity, festivity, and appreciation within our college 

community. As the event concluded, the sense of anticipation for the upcoming Christmas 

celebration was palpable, leaving everyone looking forward to more moments of joy and 

togetherness. 

Twitter Link: https://twitter.com/Swapank26545954/status/1606241947823341568?s=20 

 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


